

MEMORANDUM

TO: David Whitaker, Director, LPD

FROM: Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3

CC: Hon. Gabriela Santiago-Romero, Chair, Public Health & Safety Standing

Committee

Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk Gail Fulton, City Council Liaison

VIA: **Hon. Mary Sheffield**, City Council President

DATE: 14 June 2022

RE: REMOVE PRIVILEGE DPD CONTRACTS MEMO

Please prepare a resolution to remove privilege on the DPD contract negotiations memo opinion dtd. fall of 2021.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact my office at, 313-224-1198

SRB